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Bulletin 1-07 
 
July 26, 2007 
 
To: Private Passenger Automobile Insurers 
 
Subject: Industry-wide Adjustment Effective November 1, 2007 
 
On July 26, 2007, the Board issued Order No. 01-07 detailing their decision on the 
industry-wide uniform adjustment for basic coverage on private passenger vehicles, 
mandated under Section 4 of the Automobile Insurance Premiums Regulation. The 
order maintains the current rate level with no increase or decrease to rates for 
November 1, 2007.   
 
The order can be viewed on our website at www.airb.gov.ab.ca. 
 
The Board wishes to thank all those that either took part in the annual meetings or had 
input into the decision process.  The Alberta Auto Insurance Rate Board is committed to 
insurance pricing that is reasonable and fair to both the consumer and industry. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Del Dyck CMA, CLGM 
Executive Director 
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